| May 8, 1972

Dr. Jeremiah Stamler .
Professor and Chairman
Department of Community Health
and Preventive Medicine
Northwestern University Medical School
303 East Chicago ‘Avenue
Chicago, Illinois 60611

Dear Jerry:

This is to notify you formally of my decision to remain in
Minnesota and head the Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene.
I am forever grateful for the horer you have done me by
offering me the chance to work with vou in your new venture.

Pegards,

Henry Blackburfin M.D.
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